From: Beckers@zzz.com

To: JWMNR Exhibits
Subject: HB 2020A
Date: Wednesday, June 5, 2019 5:24:36 AM

Senators and Representatives,

HB 2020A is an outright assault on my rights and my wallet. Nothing in
this bill will have a perceptible effect on the climate. The only effect
will be on the economy of Oregon; effectively destroying it. This
abomination will adversely affect low income Oregonians the most.
They cannot afford to pay .22 to .82 more per gallon of gas or 11%
more for natural gas (and that’s only in the first year) or more for
everything else. You have already increased the cost of everything with
the gross receipts bill and now you want more. Enough is enough.

NO ON HB 2020A
Respectfully,

Derek M. Becker
503-720-5626
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